
Weather 

As the weather is changing can you remember to 
apply your child's suncream before they come to 

school, as school staff cannot do this. 
 

 Please also make sure your children's shoulders are 
covered and they bring a hat. 

 
Sunglasses should be left at home. 
 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

School meals 

The new menu is now on MCAS for you to book lunches 
for when we return in June. Please make sure the first 

week back is booked in by Wednesday 28th May. 

Sports days 

Due to the ongoing parking issues in the local area, we 
have decided to hold Sports Days at King George V      

stadium this year. Reception and KS1 Sports Day will be 
the morning of Wednesday 5th June and KS2 Sports Day 

will be the morning of Thursday 6th June.  

Parents will be welcome to come and spectate on both 
dates so remember to book your time off to come and 

support! 

  

Parents evenings 

During July, we will be holding parent consultation   
evenings where you can meet your child’s teacher 
and discuss your child’s progress. Parents will be 
able to book appointments on MCAS nearer the 

time. 

9 July – Y3/4. 3.30-6pm  

10 July – KS1. 3.30-6pm  

11 July - FS and Y5/6. 3.30-6pm  

Uniform swap 

St Peters Church in Humberston have organised several 
uniform swap days. We are encouraging parents to bring 
in unwanted uniform that is still in good condition to be 

donated. Please bring any uniform you wish to donate 
to the office before the 5th July. Parents can then go to 

the Church on the dates below and get the uniform for 
free. 

Friday 12th July 3:30-4:30pm 

Saturday 20th July 10-12pm 

Thursday 8th August 10-12pm 

Any lost property we have will also go to the uniform 
swap if it has not been collected from the office by the 
5th July.  

Staff change 
 

We sadly said goodbye to Miss Grady this week.  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for 
all her hard work and we wish her the very best for the 

future. 

Year 6 

Our Year 6 children have demonstrated a fantastic    
attitude and great resilience when completing their 

SATs. As a school, we could not have been more 
proud of them and the effort they have shown. 

We would also like to thank parents and carers for 
their support during this busy time.  

Transitions  
 

The children will have there last day in their current class on    
Friday 12th July  so they can experience a week in their new   

class on Monday 15th July. 

Graduations 
 

Nursery graduation will be on Thursday 11th July at 
1:45pm. 

 
Y6 graduation will be on Tuesday 16th July. More 

details to follow. 


